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From: Kristin Jarratt <k.jarratt@yahoo.com>
To: NEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.gov
Date: Tue, Jun 2, 2009 8:24 PM

Subject: Attn: Dennis Bedford

Calif. Dept. of Fish and Game
Newhall Ranch EIR/EIS Comments
4949 Viewridge Ave, San Diego , CA 92123

Dear Mr. Bedford,

As part of the huge proposed 21,000-unit Newhall Ranch project, Newhall Land and Farming has
released a plan that describes how animals and vegetation will be managed on its project along the
Santa Clara River. It will affect our community for many decades to come, but we have only until June

26th to review this 16,000-page plan. Community members and biologists need more time! " 1

Pléase give the residents the courtesy of a 120-day extension. We are respectfully requesting this
because: ’ _

» The document is voluminous, totaling thousands of pages

» Some of the data seems to be inconsistent and must be researched

* Experis need time to check the accuracy of the data

Thank you.
Kristin Jarratt v
Los Angeles, CA 90035




Responses to Comments

070. E-mail from Kristin Jarratt, dated June 2, 2009

Response 1

In response to this and other requests, the Corps and CDFG extended the comment period for the Draft
EISEIR. Pleaserefer to Topical Response 1. EI S/EIR Public Review Opportunities.
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